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I am a resident of Creswell and a 10-year resident of Oregon - I have always felt 

secure and confident in our vote-by-mail system. There is no reason to force all of us 

to vote in person when there is no significant amount of fraud or abuse happening in 

Oregon voting. 

 

Thank you for considering my testimony.  


